

March 23, 2021

33 Talbot Street South Essex, Ontario N8M 1A8

Attention: Jeffrey R. Morrison,

In recognition of your contribution to our charity through the Essex Community Partnership Fund, the Windsor-Essex Therapeutic Riding Association is honoured to receive these funds from the town of Essex.

Your donation helps WETRA continue to deliver equine related therapies to the Windsor-Essex community. Therapeutic riding, as well as other activities involving horses are used to assist individuals with disabilities to improve their physical, mental, behavioral, social and verbal abilities.

Thank-you so very much from everyone at WETRA







Rebecca Mills

**Executive Director** 

Lebica Mills

